
 
Hello! I am Dr. Fisk and I recently opened the doors to Busy Bee 

Chiropractic & Wellness here in Newark on June 1, 2022. 

 

I graduated from Northeast College of Health Sciences, formerly known 

as the New York Chiropractic College in Seneca Falls, New York. Being 

from the surrounding area I wanted to keep my office close to home so 

that I could offer competent care to an area that I love. 

 

I offer chiropractic care using gentle and effective adjusting techniques 

as well as various modalities. Different modalities I offer include heat, e-

stim, therapeutic ultrasound, dry cupping and more! I enjoy working with 

those of any age and all walks of life. I have treated patients as young as 

1 week old to patients as old as 92 years old. A body in motion stays in motion and I like to 

make sure that my patients can live a life to its optimal potential. 

 

When I opened the business I made the decision to not take insurance. Each state is different in 

what insurance will reimburse for and New York does not take into account the time and effort I 

like to put into each patient encounter I have. Each treatment is individualized to each patient 

and their needs. Due to this, I offer a chiropractic experience you have not had before. I look 

forward to helping you to feel your best! 

 

 
 


